
If this information is required in an alternative format,
please contact the office noted above.

     

The New Hampshire Department of Transportation Federal 
Compliance Officer visits project sites on a regular basis and 

is available to answer any questions regarding Equal 
Employment Opportunity (EEO), the Disadvantaged 

Business Enterprise Program (DBE), On-the-Job Training 
(OJT) and Davis-Bacon Wage Rates. 

If you have questions concerning the above programs, 
please contact:

Office of Federal Compliance
 NH Department of Transportation 

     P.O. Box 483, 7 Hazen Drive Concord 
NH 03302-0483

laborcompliance@dot.nh.gov 

mailto:laborcompliance@dot.nh.gov

